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The CPS Plasma Award at the Intel Science and Engineering
Fair LEE BERRY, Retired, THE COALITION FOR PLASMA SCIENCE TEAM
— For the past eight years, the Coalition for Plasma Science (CPS) has presented
an award for a plasma project at the Intel International Science and Engineering
Fair (ISEF). We reported on the first five years of this award at the 2009 DPP
Symposium. Pulsed neutron-producing experiments are a recurring topic, with the
efforts now turning to applications. The most recent award at the Pittsburgh ISEF
this past May was given for analysis of data from Brookhaven’s Relativistic Heavy
Ion Collider. The effort had the goal of understanding the fluid properties of the
quark-gluon plasma. All of the CPS award-winning projects so far have been based
on experiments, with four awards going to women students and four to men. In
2009 we noted that the number and quality of projects was improving. Since then,
as we we predicted (hoped for), that trend has continued. The CPS looks forward to
continuing its work with students who are excited about the possibilities of plasma.
You too can share this excitement by judging at the 2013 fair in Phoenix on May
12-17. Information may be obtained by emailing cps@plasmacoalition.org.
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